
      

 

 

Yearbook order deadline!  Please make sure you order your yearbook by Monday, February 10, 

2025. They can be purchases through Schools Cash Online. They are $27.00. If you don't order by 

February 10, you may miss out on getting a book when we distribute them in the end of June. We 

need to finalize numbers next week. Please see Ms. Denholme if you have any questions. 

(kdenholme@sd43.bc.ca)  

 

Citadel Cares Meeting-Attention all Citadel Cares members that did NOT help with last week's pizza 

sale.  There will be a brief but important meeting Today at nutrition break.  All Citadel Cares 

members that did NOT help with the pizza lunch, meet in Ms. D'Alfonso's room at nutrition brea 

today. 

 

Ski & Snowboard Club-Reminder to all Ski and Snowboard club members that tomorrow is out 

second day on the mountain! We will have a short meeting on Thursday at nutrition break to go 

over some last minute things with you ahead of our trip to the mountain. Please meet in Mrs. Brant's 

classroom at the beginning of Nut Break on Thursday. 

 

Candy! Candy! Candy!  That's right Citadel, the ONE DAY candy cup sale will be tomorrow at 

nutrition break.  The candy cups will be $4.00.  

Don't forget, one day only.  Tomorrow at nutrition break!!!!! 
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